
Email Message – October 27, 2023 
 
TO:  Certifying Officers of Local Government and Local Education Employers 
 
FROM: New Jersey Division of Pensions & Benefits 
 
SUBJECT: Transmittal Electronic Payment System (TEPS) New Payment Types 
 
 
Beginning October 27, 2023, 2023, two new payment options are available to local 
employers via the Transmittal Electronic Payment System (TEPS): Delayed Enrollments and 
Delayed Appropriations, and Employer Retroactive Payment. The attached Transmittal 
Electronic Payment System (TEPS) Online Payment User Guide has been updated with 
instructions for these new payment types. The user guide can also be found on our website 
at: www.nj.gov/treasury/pensions 
 
====== 
 
Do not reply to this email message or mailbox. Incoming messages cannot be received.  If you have 
questions or concerns about the content of this message, contact the New Jersey Division of Pensions 
& Benefits at: pensions.nj@treas.nj.gov or go to 
https://www.state.nj.us/treasury/assets/contact/pensions/contact-pensions.shtml 
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